
 

We want to be clear and 
fair 

We want everyone to be treated fairly, 
and with respect. 

We will: 

• be clear about why we are having 
a meeting or doing a project 

• listen to what members tell us 

• use what people tell us to help 
Barnwood Trust work in a better 
way 
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• explain about how members get 
paid for expenses, and other 
important information.   

Expenses is money for extra things 
you might need when you work 
with us.  Things like travel and 
lunch. 

• we will pay you £15 for every hour 
of work you do on 1 of our projects 

You can read more about pay in our 
easy read booklet called Experts by 
Experience. 

We will not ask members to make big 
decisions about Barnwood Trust's 
work.  That’s our job to do. 
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Tell us what you think   

We want to know what you think 
about being a member of Barnwood 
Circle.  Tell us: 

• what is working well 

and 

• what things we can do better 

You can tell us: 

By phone or text: 
07519 325601 

or  

By email:  
talktous@barnwoodtrust.org 
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